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Mr. President,

Poland would like to thank the delegation of Croatia for the presentation of the national report and participation in the second cycle of the UPR process. 

Acknowledging the work undertaken by Croatia in the last years, linked to the adaptation to the international standards on human rights, the Polish delegation would like to present the following recommendations:
· to continue efforts to facilitate professional, social and economic inclusion of all national and ethnic and other minority groups, including the Serbian minority, represented in Croatia.
Stressing the role of civil society in social education and progress, we would also like to recommend Croatia:
· to establish a sustainable cooperation between the Ministry of Interior and Civil Society Organisations dealing with domestic and gender based violence.

Thank you for your attention.

